








                                                                    











Volunteers Needed 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are asking for your help to make our Fun Fair a success!! We appreciate any help 
that you can give. As you know, our Fun Fair will be taking place on November 9th from 
6:00-8:30pm. We not only need help during the Fun Fair but before to help set up and 
after to help with clean up. Please check which shift you would like to work. Please
return this form to your child’s teacher by October 31st. Contact Karen Johnson at 
nursekaren28@Hotmail.com if you have any questions. Thank you! 

Parent Volunteering:______________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name/Teacher:____________________________________________________ 

Shift 1 5:00-7:00pm_________ 

Shift 2 6:50-9:00pm_________ 

A reminder of the shift you are assigned to will be sent home the week of the Fun Fair!! 
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